
Communications on this subject 
should be addressed to—

The Private Secretary 
(Appointments) ,

Colonial Office,
London, S.W.l,

and the following 11655 
Number quoted : Appts.

ÿ Septem"ber , 1927.

Sir,

I am desired to thank you for your letter of 

the 9th of August and to say that the Secretary of State 

will "be glad to learn that the proposed arrangements re­

garding Mr. Stuckey are satisfactory.

I am,

Sir,

Your obedient servant,

THE PRINCIPAL AND VICE CHANCELLOR, 

McGILL UNIVERSITY.


